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COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
[image: South Dublin County Council Crest]
MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
Monday, June 12, 2017
QUESTION NO. 4
QUESTION: Councillor M. Johansson
To ask the Chief Executive, to provide a report of any discussions held so far regarding the management and operation of the proposed interpretive centre at the Hellfire?
REPLY:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Mountains project has been brought through feasibility, draft master plan and pre-planning stages based on Memorandum of Understandings between South Dublin County Council and Coillte as the landowner. In order to bring the project through the planning and delivery, (subject to planning and funding approvals), a more detailed agreement and lease will be required between the Council and Coillte. These agreements will include arrangements on the management and operation of the project. Discussions are ongoing in this regard.
 
 
Bottom of Form

image1.wmf


/wEPDwULLTE1M


image2.wmf


4925E05A


image3.jpeg




